
Announcement: FNMA & FHLMC 
Conforming Loan Limits

Sierra Pacific is pleased to announce the expansion of the FNMA & FHLMC Conforming loan 

limits in advance of the FHFA announcement of the 2025 Conforming Loan Limits. 

 

The FNMA/ FHLMC Expanded Conforming program has its own product guides and product 

codes. The product is available until the FHFA announces the 2025 Conforming loan amount 
limits. 

For questions, please contact your AE or TPO Sales at TPOSales@spmc.com or 916-932-1700.


